



## **EXCITING NEWS**

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year so far has been a difficult one and we have had to adjust the way we normally go about our daily lives. Many face financial strain which, understandably effects our mental well- being.

Marshland Primary Academy are very excited to tell you about a new service we will be offering starting next week to help lighten that financial strain. We are launching the 'Marshland Community Mini Market'.

The Mini Market will be open to the whole community of Moorends every Thursday afternoon from 1.15pm until 3.15pm in the Marshland Hub which is in the Breakfast Club entrance near the KS2 playground. We are able to offer groceries at a fraction of the price of the supermarkets, saving you money!

To give you an idea of what kind of things will be on offer there will be a:

- 'Pasta Pack' for 50p this will include a bag of pasta and a jar of pasta sauce.
- We will offer a 'Breakfast Pack' containing a box of cereal, milk and a carton of juice for £1 and a 'Cuppa Pack' some Tea Bags and Milk for 50p,
- There will also lots of other bargins!

The groceries on offer will change on a weekly basis and details will go on our new Facebook page. It is cash only and you may be limited to how much you buy as we need to be fair to everyone.

All we ask is that you bring your own carrier bags, wear a face covering and spread the word to family friends and neighbours who live in our community as we want to be able to support everybody.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Lindsay Blackham Inclusion Manager







